
ME FRESHMAN ORIENTATION FOR 382 

March 27, 2018 

Freshman Orientation for Mechanical Engineering students was conducted on 

March 27, 2018 during Period-3 at the Tent Hall of Jubail University College. The main 

purpose of this annual meeting is to welcome freshman students and inform them about the 

Mechanical Engineering Degree Plan, Academic Advising and Co-curricular activities. 

The department also listens to questions, comments and suggestions of students. Dr. 

Ghassan, Assistant Professor of the Mechanical Engineering Department, gave the opening 

speech by congratulating the students for their achievements in joining Mechanical 

Engineering program. He briefed the students about the ME Degree Plan and Prerequisites 

to be taken for the courses. He said that Mechanical Engineers are in demand now, and 

projections for the future vision 2030 suggest a long-term need for professionals in this 

specialty. Also, he mentioned about some careers which students can take after graduation. 

 Dr. Maroof Morsheed, the Co-ordinator of Academic Advising for Mechanical 

Engineering, highlighted the importance and procedures for the academic advising. He also 

introduced the departmental academic advisory committee members to the students. 

Finally, during the open session students asked various questions regarding the Mechanical 

Engineering program to which ME faculty members answered to the satisfaction of the 

students. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


